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IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM FAMILY PRACTICE CENTER OF PALATINE

To Our Patients and Families:

As part of our efforts to keep all of you as safe and healthy as
possible, please call our office at 847-776-7800 prior to coming to see
us if you any of the following symptoms -

Sore throat, runny nose, cough, fever, difficulty breathing (severe
cases)

Our staff will be asking if you or anyone in your household has
traveled internationally within the last 14 days, or has had contact
with a known, lab-confirmed case of Coronavirus. If this is the case,
we advise you to call the hospital as currently we don’t have any
testing kits available.

Your health is our first priority. We will be providing more updates as
more information becomes available. If you have any questions, or
concerns, please call our office we are here when you need us.

Regards

Family Practice Center of Palatine



